
 
 

February 9, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

While COVID protocols may have changed many of the events that we have come to know as 

part of our school community, I am thrilled to share that the pandemic can’t bring our “Lucky 

1500” fundraiser to a halt. As you are aware, the “Lucky 1500” is part of the fundraising 

component of our Tuition Contract where families are required to sell and/or buy a total of 

four “Lucky 1500” raffle tickets per school year. Two of those tickets came home with your 

student today.  If your child is a remote learner you are asked to contact the school office to 

arrange a time in which to obtain your family’s tickets. As in previous years, there is a $25 

donation per ticket. Once sold, please return both the ticket stubs (PRINTED clearly) and 

your cash/check in a sealed envelope marked “Lucky 1500”. If you prefer the ease of 

purchasing your tickets using this  Pay-It  link (which we strongly encourage), you may simply 

shred the ticket as we will have captured all of the necessary information through the Pay-it 

link.  
 

For your reference, five winners will be drawn each week and ticket buyers have multiple 

chances to win. Winning tickets will be put back into the pool for the next week's drawing. 

You will receive 1.5 service hours for each ticket bought or sold. If you would like additional 

tickets, please contact Sadie Northey at snorthey@stursula.org or 410-665-3533.  
 

Please note that we have dramatically reduced our 25-hour service requirement. So, for this 

year, families will only need to complete 8 hours of service to the school (by May 25, 2021).  

Also, this year we will not provide service hour cards to families. Instead, the chairpersons for 

the event will provide a list with the hours worked so they may be recorded.  As is a customary 

practice at St. Ursula, you will receive 1.5 hours of service for every “Lucky 1500” ticket sold. 

Therefore, when you sell all four of your tickets, you will not only complete the obligation of 

participating in the “Lucky 1500” fundraiser, you will also receive credit for 6 Service Hours. 

And as an added incentive, if you were to sell or purchase six tickets, then you would complete 

your service hours simply by participating in our “Lucky 1500” fundraiser. If you have any 

questions about service hours please contact Sadie Northey.   
 

Thank you as always for your advocacy and support of St. Ursula School! 
 

God is Good, All the Time! 

 
Proud Principal of Husky Nation 

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/tHh4WneA
mailto:snorthey@stursula.org

